

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 2 DECEMBER 2024



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

The year of 2025 has been packed with enriching learning experiences that have supported and fostered a strong sense of community in the Junior School. I cherish these final days of a school year as there is an uplifting sense of achievement around the place. The students are making the most of their final days with their friends and teachers. A journey is coming to an end and I find what comes to the forefront is a thankfulness for the relationships that were formed and a sense of accomplishment gained. When you think about the start of the year and compare it to now, there is much growth to celebrate.

Junior School Celebration Events occur tomorrow. All students attend Celebration and it is a wonderful moment where we gather in the Auditorium to end the year together. I hope to see many of you there. We can pause, reflect and celebrate the year of learning and growth that the students have achieved and this also marks the transition into 2025.

On our final day, Wednesday 4th December, all students are welcome to wear Christmas-themed mufti clothes and donate to a charity – The Smith Family, helping disadvantaged children succeed at school. It will be a fun and meaningful last day together. I'm excited to see everyone's Christmas spirit and joy, teachers and students alike!

As we head into the summer break, I hope you find time to enjoy quality connections with family and friends and also reflect on the positives over the year. I also pray you may know the peace, joy, and the love of Christ in this Christmas season. We look forward to welcoming you back in 2025.

"May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in faith so that you overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit." Romans 15:13

Mrs Sandy Wheeler

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School